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Milford Rotary Presents Paul Harris Award to Frank Saba 

   When one thinks of Rotary, one might conjure up an image of 
old men sitting in a bar, a restaurant, or a businessman’s office 
smoking cigars or cigarettes. That image might be a reflection 
of the way it was back in Chicago in 1905 when Paul P. Harris, 
a Chicago attorney, and three other businessmen formed one 
of the world’s first service organizations, the Rotary Club of 
Chicago, where professionals with diverse backgrounds could 
exchange ideas and form meaningful, lifelong friendships 
while doing what they could to improve their city.  Rotary’s 
name and subsequent logo came from the group’s early practice 
of rotating meetings among the offices of each member.
   Like the rest of the world, Rotary is different today. However, 
the seeds of the basic ideals and vision of Paul Harris and his 
team have stood the test of time. 
Today, men and women, young and older, meet weekly in 
smoke-free environments to share camaraderie and to discuss 

how they can better serve 
their communities and 
the world. Like Rotary of 
old, we also leave the nest 
from time to time to go 
visit other businesses.  You 
will see that throughout 
this publication. And 
we have been excited to 
welcome women into club 
membership for more than 
25 years. Milford has been 
blessed with two great 
women Club Presidents, 
Vera Cassinelli (2000) and 
Jane Schroeder (2006).
  Over time, Rotary has 
evolved into a world-wide 
service organization with 
1.2 million members 
whose stated purpose is 
to bring together business 
and professional leaders 
in order to provide 
humanitarian services, 
to encourage high ethical 
standards in all vocations, 
and to advance goodwill 
and peace around the 
world.
Inspired by Rotary’s 
visionary motto back in 
1917, Rotary President 
Arch Klumph proposed to 
set up an endowment “for 

the purpose of doing good in the world” in 1917.  Eleven years 
later, the endowment was renamed The Rotary Foundation, 
and it became a distinct entity within Rotary International. The 
Foundation made its first gift in 1929 when it donated $500 to 
the International Society for Crippled Children, an organization, 
created by Rotarian Edgar F. “Daddy” Allen that later became 
known as Easter Seals.
When Rotary founder Paul Harris died in 1947, contributions 
began pouring in to Rotary International, and the Paul Harris 
Memorial Fund was created to build the Foundation. Just ten 
years later, Rotary established “The Paul Harris Fellow Award” to 
recognize Rotarians, and friends of Rotarians who contribute, or 
those who have had contributions of $1,000  made in their names 
to The Rotary Foundation.
   Starting in 1979, the Foundation challenged each Rotary club 
to make one non-Rotarian a Paul Harris Fellow. The Rotary Club 
of Pikesville, Maryland, USA, responded by making a donation 
in the name of Mother Teresa in 1980. Since then, many other 
notable figures have been named Paul Harris Fellows including 
President Jimmy Carter, Russian President Boris Yeltsin, U.S. 
astronaut James Lovell, UN Secretary-General Javier Perez de 
Cuellar, and Dr. Jonas Salk.  
    Our Club’s primary focus has been, and always will be, to give 
our highest effort and funds to support our local communities 
through programs such as those described in President Allan 
Villatoro’s message on the next page. Rotarians support The 
Foundation’s programs with a personal donation of $100 a year, 
or more, to address the worldwide needs of Health, Hunger, 
Education and World Peace.
   Through this combined effort, Rotary has done things as simple 
as building a well to serve a village in a third world country or 
shipping Crutches to Africa. However, Rotary’s most notable 
effort began in 1979 when Rotary funded a project to immunize 
6 million Filipino children against polio. In 1986, this effort 
exploded into a worldwide program known as Polio Plus with 
Bob Hope serving as honorary chairman for the United States. 

Leveraging Rotary’s close 
United Nations ties that 
date back to 1945 when 49 
Rotarians helped draft the 
UN charter, Rotary and its 
network of worldwide clubs 
have reduced polio cases by 
99.9%. 
   Since 1985, Rotary has 
contributed more than 
$1.3 billion and countless 
volunteer hours to immunize 
more than 2.5 billion 
children in 122 countries. In 
addition, Rotary's advocacy 

efforts have played a role in decisions by donor governments 
and partners like the Bill and Melinda Gates Foundation to 
contribute over $10 billion to the effort. Today Polio remains 
endemic in just three countries -- Afghanistan, Nigeria, and 
Pakistan. Rotary and its Partners will remain committed to this 
cause until Polio is completely eradicated.
In order to support Polio Plus and other programs, Milford 
Rotary members have donated over $111,000 to the Foundation 
since 1978. And 93 Milford Rotarians and friends of Rotary have 
been recognized as PH Fellows since our Club was established 
in 1937. Our first PH Fellow was Daniel O’Brien (January 1978). 
O’Brien went on to be our Club’s first and only Rotary District 
Governor. In keeping with the spirit of recognizing individuals 
who exemplify the Rotary Motto of Service Above Self, the 
Milford Rotary Club has presented “Honorary PH Community 
Service Awards” to William and Nancy Gannett (2012), Peter 
Filosa and Ronald Santacroce (2013 for their 40 plus years of 
commitment to the Rotary Swim Program), the Honorable 
Judge Francis J. Larkin (2014), and most recently, Frank Saba, 
recently retired CEO of the Milford Regional Medical Center. 
This year, the Foundation will celebrate its 100th anniversary 
and the Milford Rotary Club will hold its annual Foundation 
Luncheon on November 15th. (More Photos Pg 17)

2015 Paul Harris Award Recipients: (l:r) Front Row: Allan and Lauren Villatoro; Frank Saba, CEO, Milford Regional Medical Center (retired); Mary Ann Mastroianni; and Susan McWade-
Surapine. Back Row: Thomas C. Sawyer, Foundation Chair; Michael DiCicco; Jim Fusco, District Governor Rotary District 7910; Russ Dennett; Ralph Mastroianni; and Paul Surapine. (Photo 

Credits: Foundation photos taken by Harrison Diehl and Nicole Cella, Juniors at Blackstone Valley Regional Vocational Technical High School in Upton, assisted by James Millette, Jr, an 
instructor in the school’s Multimedia Communications program run by Adele Ellis.

Milford Rotary Club Receives Award
Milford Rotarian and former Assistant District Governor 
Representative Vera Cassinelli accepts an award from 
DG Jim Fusco in recognition of the Club’s on-going 
support of the Rotary Foundation. Cassinelli was named 
a Foundation Dove Award major donor several years 
ago and has orchestrated several Matching Global Grant 
projects for Rotary District 7910 which includes setting up 
a center for burn victims in the Ukraine as well as a local 
grant for “Bicycle Helmets For Kids” during her year as 
club president in 2000.
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that, by glancing through this publication, you will get a real insight into the scope of Rotary’s 
projects within the community and beyond. We hope this publication also helps you capture 
the spirit of fellowship and fun that we enjoy at our weekly meetings thanks to the efforts of 
our program chair, Jane Schroeder, who scheduled a wide range of speakers to present their 
programs, ideas, and needs at our noon luncheon meetings.
  Kudos also to Al and Marilyn Holman at the Town Crier for helping us publish last year’s 
Rotary Tab. Thanks to their help, the publication is now mailed to 13,000 homes in Milford. 
  The past year has been an exciting, fulfilling year and none of this could have been accomplished 
without the support of my fellow Rotarians and so many business and community leaders… 
and you, our readers and supporters.
  Page 11 of the Tab presents a photo of each Rotarian and his or her profession. I encourage 
you to contact any member to learn more about Rotary and why you should join Rotary. 
   If you would like to become a member, please email John Peters III at iiijp@comcast.net and 
John will be happy to assist you in becoming a Milford Rotarian.
    It has truly been an honor and a pleasure to serve as President for the past year, and I look 
forward to working with our new President, Mike Kaplan, as he embarks on his year. 
   We are proud to serve the Milford Community and appreciate all your support.  I encourage 
you to stay informed by following us on Facebook at Milford MA Rotary Club or checking 
our web site at www.milfordmarotary.org

Sawyer Named Milford Rotarian Of The Year
 During the Annual Meeting of the Milford Rotary Club in June, President Allan Villatoro presented 
Rotarian Tom Sawyer with the Club’s “Rotarian Of The Year Award”. During his presentation, 

Villatoro presented Sawyer with a 
solar powered globe and noted, “It 
is with great pleasure that I chose 
Sawyer as Rotarian of the Year 
during my year as President.  In 
an organization, which has as 
its motto ‘Service Above Self ’, 
he exemplifies the true spirit 
of Rotary. His enthusiasm, 
thoughtful comments, suggestions 
and charitable spirit have 
contributed to the Club’s many 
community efforts.”
In addition to serving as Club 
President in 1991, Sawyer has 
served as Publisher of the Club’s 
Annual Fund Raising/Public 

Relations Tabloid publication since 1986, is responsible for the Club’s social media coordination and 
is chairman of the Milford Rotary Summer Swim Program.
Sawyer has also volunteered for the past three years to help the Rotary Club maintain the grounds 
at the Project Hope Safe House, whose mission is to end deomestic and sexual violence in our 
community."  
He has served as the Club’s Rotary International Foundation Chair 
since 1989 and was named a Paul Harris Fellow by Rotary International 
in 1998 for his support of Rotary International’s Polio Plus Program. 
 Sawyer was also named Club Rotarian of the year in 1994 and in 
1998 was named “Rotarian Of The Year” for District 7910 by District 
Governor Robert Cassidy. 
Sawyer has been a member of the Milford Rotary Club since 1986.

In keeping with past traditions, three area high school sophomores  were selected by the Milford 
Rotary Club and their respective schools to attend a three-day leadership conference as guests of 
the Milford Rotary Club in late June at Fitchburg College. Upon arrival, 200 other sophomores 
sponsored by the 51 Rotary Clubs in the Central Mass District 7910 joined them. Students arrive 
as strangers and depart as new friends. 
Rotary Youth Leadership Awards (RYLA) is an intensive training program for high school 
sophomores who are chosen for their leadership potential. Selectees are awarded the opportunity 
to attend an all-expenses-paid, three-day conference to learn new leadership skills and to enhance 
those new skills through practice activities. The days are long, but the rewards are many. 
Following the luncheon, they shared their experiences and related how the conference helped them 
grow as a person, as a leader, and as a friend to others. One thing became very clear during their 
presentations - they got a lot out of the conference. Rotary can be very proud of the candidates 
selected.
The common theme seemed to be “I loved RYLA! It gave me new skills and helped me learn how to 
deal with being ‘alone’ with 200 strangers of the same age and the many facilitators.”
One RYLAN reported, “I must have introduced myself to other attendees 100 times during the 
conference.”  Another reported that she enjoyed packing bags for the Hunger In Africa Program 
and another noted that one class really forced her to think out of her normal comfort zone and that 
really helped her consider how she might handle future challenges.
The RYLANS and their parents attended the luncheon as guests of Rotary.

(L:r) Jennifer Holland, Hopedale High School; Mike Kaplan, current Rotary Club President, 
Ashlee Morgan, Milford High School; Allan Villatoro, Immediate Past President of Milford 

Rotary; and Ashley Round, Nipmuc Regional High School.

  
    It has been an honor to serve as President of the Milford Rotary 
Club. I quickly learned that, by working with Club members 
and community leaders, Rotary can make a difference in the 
community and the world. 
  During my year, I wanted to maintain our traditional 
programs while continuing our recent focus on “food for the 
hungry” right here in our local community. Thanks to Rotary’s 
efforts, the Milford Area Humanitarian Coalition (MAHC), 
the Milford Youth Center, MPS Food Service Director Carla 
Tuttle, and many others, the Milford Summer Food Service 
Program more than doubled the number of lunches served this 
summer to help close the hunger gap that some children face 
during the summer months.
   Rotarian Stephen Chaplin Rotary continued to develop the 
Rotary Interact Club at Milford High School as the Club Liaison. 
Rotary also cared for the grounds/landscape for the Safe House 
run by New Hope. 
   Under the guidance of Past-President Dennis LaPlante, Rotarians volunteered to help serve 
suppers at the Community Table program at the Trinity Episcopal Church for Thanksgiving 
and the Unitarian Church at Christmas. Rotary also donated a two-door, upright freezer for 
the Community Table volunteers at the Unitarian Church to help them store food.  Milford 
National provided the funding and Western Equipment from Worcester provided the freezer 
at-cost.
   Last October, three club members hosted six Rotarians from England under the Bandy 
Hefler program. Their visit added a nice international flavor to our meetings.
  Thanks to your support of this publication, our annual Spring Wine/Micro-Beer and Food 
Tasting Gala, and our Summer Lobster Raffle, we were able to carry on a wide variety of 
community programs such as the Rotary Summer Red Cross Swim program that has helped 
13,087 kids learn to swim since the program began 64 years ago at White’s Beach in Mendon. 
  Once again this past June, the Club awarded four $1,000 college scholarships to area 
graduating seniors who embodied the essence of Rotary’s motto of “Service Above Self,” while 
providing sponsorships for four area high school sophomores to attend the three-day RYLA 
conference at Fitchburg College in late June. 
  Your support also enabled us to continue to provide camper scholarships for the Milford 
Youth Center and the Salvation Army summer camp programs while continuing to support 
organizations such as the Claflin Hill Symphony Orchestra. 
  It was exciting to have student members from the MHS Rotary Interact Club join with Rotary 
for the friendly “Salvation Army Battle of Bells Competition” between the Milford Lions and 
Rotary Clubs.
  I am proud that Club members continued their support of the Rotary International Foundation 
thus enabling us to award a Community Service PH Award to Frank Saba, recently retired 
CEO of the Milford Regional Medical Center.
  Many of the programs I have mentioned, and more, are featured in this publication. I hope 

A Message From The President: It was an exciting, fulfilling year

Allan Villatoro
President

July 1, 2015 to
June 30, 2016

Two 
institutions
that love to

serve 
Milford. 

Banking with a Homefield Advantage.

No one serves the human needs of Milford like the
Milford Rotary Club. And no one serves Milford
residents’ financial needs better than Homefield
Credit Union. And soon we’ll be able to serve them
even better. Why not bring your banking to us, and
let us prove to you that when it comes to local banking,
there’s no place like Homefield.

Tom Sawyer and wife Kathleen and President Allan Villatoro. 
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Important	
  Rotary	
  
Educa0onal	
  Award	
  Dates	
  

Scholarships:	
  Seniors	
  in	
  Hopedale	
  High	
  School,	
  Milford	
  High	
  
School,	
  Blackstone	
  Valley	
  Tech	
  and	
  Nipmuc	
  Regional	
  High	
  School	
  
should	
  check	
  with	
  the	
  Guidance	
  Department	
  in	
  March	
  or	
  April	
  of	
  

their	
  senior	
  year.	
  
	
  

RYLA:	
  Sophomores	
  should	
  check	
  with	
  the	
  Guidance	
  department	
  in	
  
January/February	
  of	
  their	
  sophomore	
  year.	
  

	
  	
  
	
  	
  

Milford Rotary Awards Four $1000 Scholarships
  
Rotary Scholarship Chairman Steve Ellis was beaming with pride 
when he addressed Rotary members, scholarship recipients, and 
their guests  during a June noon-time meeting at Restaurant 45 in 
Medway.
  Ellis noted, “Each year, the selection process is very difficult and 
the quality of applicants is exemplary not only in their academic 

achievements, but also in their high 
level of community involvement 
and extra-curricular activity.” Ellis 
also complimented the parents on 
their guidance and support of their 
students and noted, “We all know 
they can’t do it alone.” During his 
presentation, Ellis shared that he had 
contacted four scholarship recipients 
from five years ago and asked what 
they are doing now compared to 
their career goals when they started 

their college journeys. Ellis noted that three out of the four were 
following their original career plans and the fourth decided on a 
totally different career in which he was “very happy and successful.”
  Ellis reminded this year’s Rotary scholars that college offers a great 
opportunity and asked them to approach the opportunity with 
passion and an open mind. Following the introductory speech, 
each scholar was presented with a $1000 check.

Taking The Next Step (l:r)) Kendra Currie, Milford High School attending Quinnipiac University 
Major-Criminal Justice and Accounting; Karin Plante, Nipmuc Regional High School attending 

Worcester Polytechnic Institute Major –Biochemistry; Maia Banayan, Hopedale High School attending 
George Mason University Major-Environmental and Sustainability Studies; Carson Hope, Blackstone 
Valley Regional Vocational Technical High School attending University of Maine/Farmington Major 
–Early Childhood Special Education. Pictured with the scholarship recipients are Steve Ellis, left, and 

Rotary Club President Allan Villatoro.
Holiday Desserts: (l:r) Lynne Ellis, Heather 

LaPlante, and Kathy Sawyer bring out the desserts 
at the Community Table suppers when Rotary 

helped serve meals at the Trinity Episcopal Church 
for Thanksgiving and the Unitarian Church at 

Christmas time.
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“Sometimes we 
are in awe 

of how God provides.”  
Majors David and 

Jessica Irwin

Time To Pack The Boxes: Last November, a group of Rotarians joined other community volunteers at the Salvation Army on 
an assembly line to pack 250 Thanksgiving Boxes. Major Irwin shared with the volunteers that the boxes will provide food 

to over 1000 people for Thanksgiving and Christmas.  It was very impressive to see so many YOUNG volunteers working to 
help others.  Please contact the Salvation Army (508-473-0786) if you would like to be part of this holiday effort.  Volunteers 

are also needed to ring bells.

Proud to support the Milford Rotary Club

MilfordFederal.com  

Milford Plaza
Rt.109

Milford, MA 
508-478-3410

246 Main St. 
Milford, MA

508-634-2500
800-478-6990

1271 Providence Rd. 
Whitinsville, MA
508-234-8256
800-357-2265

1950 Diamond Hill Rd.
Woonsocket, RI
401-765-2900
800-678-4779

Member FDIC

Michael P. Doherty

Craig A. Ciechanowski

John G. Dugan

Edward V. Cannon, Jr.

Steven D. Weil

Michelle M. Raymond

Peter J. Paulousky

Lori Atkins Drayton

Melissa A. Howitt

Andrew M. Kepple

Stephen J. Chaplin 

Virginia W. Connelly

Melissa S. Treneer

Corporate and Business Law

Estate Planning

Wills

Trusts

Trials in All Courts

Mediation Services

Real Estate

Divorce and Family Issues

Conveyancing

Business Disputes

Employment Law

Zoning

Criminal

A T T O R N E Y S  A T  L A W

124 Grove Street  |  Franklin, MA 02038  |  508.541.3000  |  www.dcdclaw.com

I would like to take this opportunity to say THANK 
YOU to all the people I have had the privilege of 
working with in my profession as an architect since 
I started about 42 years ago. I retired earlier this 
year and would like to express my appreciation for 
your support and confidence over the years. I have 
been proud to be a member of the Milford Rotary 
Club since 1983 and look forward to continuing to 
work with Rotary to help make a difference in the 
Greater Milford Area.

Thank You

Ralph P. Mastroianni
Architect

4 Agnes Road
Milford, MA  01757
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Free Community Meals in Milford
All Are Welcome

Second Tuesday
6-7 p.m. Dinner, St. Mary of the Assumption Parish, Small 
Hall, 27 Pearl St., Milford. Sponsored by St. Vincent DePaul 
Society. 508- 473-2000 

Last Wednesday 
4:30-6 p.m. Dinner, Trinity Episcopal Church, 17 Congress 
St., Milford. Also sponsored by First Methodist Church of 
Milford. 508-473- 8464 or o ce@ trinitychurchmilford.org 

Every Thursday 
11:30 a.m. -12:30 p.m. Lunch, St. Mary of the Assumption 
Parish, Small Hall, 27 Pearl St., Milford. Sponsored by St. 
Vincent DePaul Society. 508-473-2000 

Third Thursday 
5:30 p.m. Supper, United Parish, 1 Church St., Upton. 
Donations accepted. Reservation, three days ahead by calling 
508-529-3192.

Last Thursday 
4:30-6 p.m. Dinner, Trinity Episcopal Church, 17 Congress St., 
Milford. Also sponsored by First Methodist Church of Milford 
volunteers. 508-473-8464 or o ce@ trinitychurchmilford. org 

Every Friday 
12 noon Lunch, Blessing Barn, 146 South Main St., Milford. 
Sponsored by the Bethany Community. 508-478-0010.

Last Friday
4:30-6 p.m. Dinner, Trinity Episcopal Church, 17 Congress 
St., Milford. Also sponsored by First Methodist Church of 
Milford. 508-473- 8464 or o ce@ trinitychurchmilford.org

Last Saturday
6 to 7 p.m. Brown bag lunch/dinner, Unitarian Universalist 
Church, 23 Pine St. Milford, use side door. Sponsored by 
Sacred Heart of Jesus Parish of Milford. lnbblackwell@gmail.
com. 
Every Sunday
4:30-6 p.m. Supper, Unitarian Universalist Church, 23 Pine 
St., Milford. 508-473-3589, or fuumilford@verizon.net.

Information provided as part of 
Milford Rotary Club’s Humanitarian efforts.

We Support Rotary

Amy & Paul Tamagni
Ann & Paul Gonyea

Jane Schroeder
Julie & Josh Lioce

Kathy & Tom Sawyer
Laura & John Peters III

Linda & Mel McKee
Marcia  & Harold Rhodes

Marilyn & Al Holman
Shirley & Russ Dennett
Susan & David Condrey
Lauren & Allan Villatoro

Plan Now To Attend Rotary's 11TH Annual Wine/Micro Beer & Food Tasting next spring

Current President & Proud Sponsor

Congratulates the
Milford Rotary Club

On Another Successful Year!

Recently Awarded Sept. 2016

Top 100 Attorneys in the Nation 
By the National Trial Lawyers Association 

Listed in Who’s Who 
For Famous Attorneys
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Student Exchange Program Builds International Bridges of Cultural Understanding in 
Spain, Thailand, Germany, Hopedale, Upton & Milford 

   The Milford Rotary Club participates in the Eastern States Student Exchange (ESSEX) programs by hosting incoming 
high school students for a year of study in an area high school, sponsoring outbound students leaving the US to study 
in a high school in another country, and encouraging students to participate in the summer short-term exchange visits. 
This year, Milford Rotary is doing all three programs.
In August, Cassidy Rodrigues – a senior at Hopedale High School – left to spend her senior year in Thailand where 
she will live with three families, attend a Thai high school, learn the Thai language, and enjoy participating in the Thai 
culture and customs.  Cassidy is hosted by Rotary District 3360 in Thailand.  
  Later in August, the Milford Rotary welcomed Caroline Stein from Woerstadt, Germany. Caroline will spend this year 
at Hopedale High School as a member of the Junior Class. Her first host parents are Leanne and Matt Velky; Leanne 
is a new member of the Milford Club and jumped at the opportunity to participate in the exchange.  Youth Exchange 
Counselor Jane Schroeder will oversee Caroline’s stay in the US; she will meet with the HHS administration, arrange 
for host families, and provide monthly reports on Caroline’s stay. 
  In early July 2016, 17 year-old Kaitlyn Denson of Upton flew to Valencia, Spain, to spend a month with Helena Bailach 
Adsura and her family. In August, Helena flew with Kaitlyn to the US and spent a month with Kaitlyn’s family. Both 
girls attended a Milford Rotary meeting and talked about their exciting exchange summer. 

Getting Ready: Our dedicated Rotarian Jane Schroeder 
snapped this photo of our out-bound exchange student 
Cassidy Rodrigues and her parents Michael and Stacy 

from Hopedale at the farewell picnic for all District 7910 
Outbound ESSEX students just before Cassidy left for 

Thailand on August 23rd. “We wish her a great year." Rotary 
is proud to be part of this life-changing event. 

Welcome to America: On September 27, Club Youth 
Exchange Officer Jane Schroeder and host parent Leanne 

Velky escorted Caroline Stein to a club luncheon to share her 
story and report on how things are going as she adapts from 
one country to the next. She quickly noted that school days 

are longer in Germany. Caroline also said she has made a lot 
of new friends and is staying in touch with old friends back 

home.

Summer Short Term Exchanges Students Visit Rotary: (l:r) Rotarian Jane Schroeder; Bernadette Denson, mother of Kaitlyn; 
Helena Bailach Adsuara, Essex Exchange Student from Valencia, Spain, Kaitlyn Denson, Essex Exchange Student from Upton; 
Kaitlyn’s brother Sam; and Steve Chaplin, President-Elect for 2017. The students shared a heart-warming report on “what the 

summer experience meant to them”

Essex includes students from 36 Rotary districts in the 
Northeastern United States, eastern Canada and Bermuda.

Rotary Youth Exchange An Experience of a Lifetime.
For more information post Rotary a message on our FB page.

Cassidy Rodrigues
Hopedale, MA.

Ever wonder what it is like 
to be a foreign Exchange 
Student?
Get personal stories and 
updates on Cassidy’s Blog at:
cassidyinthailand.wordpress.
com   
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Equal Housing Lender  |  Member FDIC • Member SIF

70 Main Street • Medway • 508.533.8661
2 South Maple Street • Bellingham • 508.966.2857

1 Hastings Street • Mendon • 508.422.9792

CharlesRiverBank.com

We appreciate the efforts of the 
dedicated business men and  
women of the Milford Rotary Club. 
Our community is a better place 
because of the variety of  
events and programs offered  
to people of all ages through  
your tireless efforts.

Proud to support the  
Milford Rotary Club!

Music To Our Ears: Rotary was honored to welcome thirteen members of the Milford High School Percussion Ensemble on December 15th. The students and their teachers provided us with a wonderful 
rendition of holiday music and then joined us for a joyous holiday lunch at Restaurant 45.Front row (l:r): Jake Petersen, Joe Doderer, Emily Smith, Brigit Thomas, Amanda Soares, Ben Howard.

Second row: John Giacomuzzi, Ryan White, Nick Carey, Griffin Bertonazzi, Matt Hildebrand, Kate Donahue, Sara Pinto, Music Teacher Jill Boday, and Nadine Pomeroy, Director of Music.
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www.LioceTeam.com

Office: 508-422-9750
Fax: 508-422-9850

Greater Milford’s #1 Real Estate Team

Joshua Lioce and the Lioce Team...

“�e Lioce Team is proud to support the Milford Rotary Club
and thanks Rotary for the positive impact 
Rotarians have on our area communities!”

“Search the entire MLS,
or �nd out what YOUR home is worth 

in today’s market”

230 Main Street, Suite 1
Milford, MA. 01757

NEW DOWNTOWN LOCATION

Rose Ann Fitzpatrick, Josh Lioce,  Jill McLaughlin
Melissa Pica, Diane Norris

Leanne Velky is in control
and headed for the sand pile.

Mel McKee works at picking a ball off a cone.
Mel looks well suited for the task.

Working the pile

Rotarians Enjoy Playing In the Sand Box At The Milton Cat Training Center 

Team Leaders: Eric Griffin, Trade Show Event Manager; Steve 
Frohbieter, our gracious host; Jane Schroeder, our outstanding Program 

Chair; Adrienne Currin, Trade Show Event Coordinator; and Rotary 
Club President Allan Villatoro.

You know the D6K Cat is big when it makes a nice backdrop for the all the Rotary 
members, our guests, and our host team. Thanks, Milton Cat!

   In mid-May, Rotarians visited Milton Cat and operated 5 different pieces of heavy equipment in an area Rotarians 
described as the biggest "sandbox ever.” It was a great event hosted by our friend Steve Frohbieter-aka-Froh, Eric, Adrienne, 
and the rest of Steve's outstanding team who assisted in the Sandbox Experience. What a wonderful host and an amazing 

company that is a major employer 
as well as a major supporter of the 
Milford Regional Medical Center! 
Everyone involved in the event was so 
gracious, and it truly was an amazing 
day for Rotarians. 

   Many Rotarians showed up in their 
business suits to drive the "Big Toys” 
and the ladies were eager to get behind 
the controls too. The "Flat Sandbox" 
was a busy place. After driving our 
“childhood Tonka Toys,” we were 
taken on a bus tour of the multi-acre 
facility.          

   Following the tour, Rotarians enjoyed 
a great lunch with members of The 
Milton Cat host team who got a first 
hand look at Rotary in action when we 
conducted our weekly meeting in the 
Milton Cat cafeteria. 
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The Milford Rotary Tab 
is a Milford Rotary Club 
fundraising publication that 
was direct mailed to 13,000 
businesses and homes in 
Milford.

Publisher: Tom Sawyer
Editor: Jane Schroeder
Production: Al Holman

Sales Coordinator: 
John Peters III

 If you would like to place 
an ad in next year’s edition, 
please email Tom at:
tsawyer@chattysdream.com 

Following last summer’s success with the Meals For Kids Program, 
the Milford Area Humanitarian Coalition and the Hockomock Area 
YMCA partnered to operate an 
official USDA/MA Department 
of Education summer meal 
program this summer. The 
combined organizations were 
able to significantly expand their 
services to provide nutritious 
lunches for children and youth 
during the summer months when 
school is not in session. In keeping 
with Rotary’s commitment to 
help address humanitarian needs 
here in our own community, the 
Milford Rotary Club was proud 
to donate $1500. Thanks to the 
efforts of 185 volunteers who gave 
over 2100 volunteer hours, over 
6300 meals were served in three 
locations in addition to the 1152 healthy snacks and meals served at 
the Milford Youth Center. During Rotary’s visit to the MYC, members 
were served the same summer meal that the kids enjoy. Rotary is proud 
to participate in this important two year-old humanitarian community 
effort.

Second Annual Summer Lunch Program Serves over 6000 Meals

Ready To Serve-Front row: (l:r)  Mikayla Sousa , Donna Williams,  Shannon Nisbett,  
and Amelia Walters.

Back row: Jen Ward, Director Youth Center, Rotary President Mike Kaplan; and 
Volunteer John Dulude. 

A big “Thank You” to all the volunteers and businesses who made this 
important summer program a huge success.
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The Milford Rotary Club is dedicated to the ideals of Rotary International - to encourage and foster high standards in business and the professions, to have a strong commitment to the community, 
and to help Rotary International advance its goal of promoting international goodwill and peace. Meetings are held every Tuesday at 12:10 PM at Restaurant 45 in Medway.Rotary was founded in 1905 
by a Chicago businessman by the name of Paul Harris. In 1916 the President of Rotary International challenged Rotarians to create an endowment fund for the purpose of doing good in the throughout 
world. The fund became known as  “ The Rotary Foundation”. Following the death of Paul Harris in 1945 the Foundation was renamed the Paul Harris Foundation. 

Rotarians who have contributed $1000 or more to the Rotary Foundation are recognized as “Paul Harris Fellows” and have an asterisk * preceding their names. Members who are working toward their 
Paul Harris recognition award have a # sign preceding their names.   Twelve members: Leonard DeLoia, M. Russell Dennett, Ralph Mastroianni, Thomas Sawyer, Sr., John Peters III, Vera Cassinelli, Paul 
Surapine, Jane Schroeder, Steven Ellis, Michael DiCicco, Josh Lioce, and Alfred Holman - have achieved multiple Paul Harris status for their continued support of the Foundation and have a double** 
asterisk preceding their names.

What would it take to change the world? Rotary’s 1.2 million members believe it starts with a commitment to Service Above Self – the RI motto. In more than 34,000 clubs worldwide, in more than 
200+ countries, you’ll find members volunteering in communities at home and abroad to support education, job training, digging wells to provide clean water, implementing programs to combat hunger, 
working to alleviate poverty, improving health and sanitation, and working with Rotary Partners, like the Bill and Melinda Gates Foundation, to eradicate polio throughout the world. Worldwide, more 
than 1,402,583 dedicated Rotarians have achieved Paul Harris status in recognition of their support of the Rotary Foundation’s efforts to advance world understanding, goodwill and peace.  In 1979, Rotary 
recognized Mother Teresa as a Paul Harris Fellow. In 1980, entertainer Pearl Bailey also became a Paul Harris Fellow through a joint effort of the Rotary clubs from Cape Cod, Massachusetts.  Locally the 
Milford Rotary Club has presented Honorary Paul Fellow Awards to Bill and Nancy Gannett (2012), Peter Filosa and Ronald Santacroce (2013), The Honorable Judge Francis J. Larkin 2014, and Frank 
Saba (2015). The awards were given in recognition of the recipients' Community Service and Leadership. Milford Rotary is proud to be part of the global effort that starts with us, doing our jobs right here 
right here in Milford and the surrounding communities. Other notable figures named Paul Harris Fellow’s include U.S. President Jimmy Carter, Russian President Boris Yeltsin, U.S. astronaut James Lovell, 
UN Secretary-General Javier Perez de Cuellar, and Jonas Salk. Milford Rotary is proud to be part of Rotary's global effort.

1977
1978
1979
1980
1981
1982
1983
1984
1985
1986
1987
1988
1989
1990
1991
1992
1993
1994
1995
1996

Edward L. Prentiss
Nicholas D. Valorie
Alfred B. Cendella III
Dennis M. Sullivan
Jim Martare
Kevin Coady
Richard J. Morin
Leonard R. Boucher
Henry C. Papuga
Gordon A. Lewis III
Kennith D. Brock
Mark Wyspianski
Joseph LoPiccolo
John T. Knierim
Thomas C. Sawyer, Sr.*
Malcolm M. Smith
Paul M. Yanovitch
Michael D. Peterson
William A. Ellery
Peter M. Beecher

1997
1998
1999
2000
2001
2002
2003
2004
2005
2006
2007
2008
2009
2010
2011
2012
2013
2014

David T. Pagnini
John D. Powers
John Peters III
Vera Cassinelli*
Paul A. Surapine
Paul A. Surapine
Paul M. Yanovitch
Rev. Edgar Kemp
Steven Ellis
Jane Schroeder
Michael DiCicco
Barry Feingold
Josh Lioce
Paul Tamagni
Anthony Gallo
Al Holman
Al Holman
Dennis LaPlante

PRESIDENTIAL LEADERSHIP 1937-2016
*Daniel O'Brien is the only Milford Rotarian to ever serve as District Governor

*Vera Cassinelli also served as Area 3A Assistant District Governor 2006-2012

Allan Villatoro2015

E. Louis Sabatinelli

Leonard J. DeLoia

1957
1958
1959
1960
1961
1962
1963
1964
1965
1966
1967
1968
1969
1970
1971
1972
1973
1974
1975
1976

Charles J. Mongeon
Arthur W. Peterson
Richard Gilfoyle
John L. Carrier

Richard Varney
Allen S. Richardson
Dr. Donald A. Lukert
Daniel G. Falvey
Anthony Allegrezza
Dr. Sidney Heller
Paul D. Bozzini
John Cozzi
Frank Iadarola
Dr. Harry Helfard
Barry J. Marcus
Benjamin J. Ferigno
Norman Noorjanian

David A. Ablondi
John Hutchinson

1937
1938
1939
1940
1941
1942
1943
1944
1945
1946
1947
1948
1949
1950
1951
1952
1953
1954
1955
1956

Dr. Roy Ellsworth
Edward Mitchell
Robert Curtiss
Ralph Coffin, Jr.
Michael Hachey
D. Victor Smith
Shelley D. Vincent II
Herbert Shwabe
Michael Morganelli
Everett G. Watson
John W. Bickford
David I. Davoren
Daniel O’Brien*
Clarence Varney
Charles H. Miller
Phillip H. Sherman
Hamilton W. Thayer
William L. Power

Fred Clarridge

*Thomas C. Sawyer, Sr. served as a District Governor Representative 1995-1999

2016 Michael Kaplan

Bulletin	 Steve Chaplin
Career Initiatives	 Jenney Cataldo
Club Trainer	 John Peters III
Humanitarian Services 	 Dennis LaPlante
International Projects	 Vera Cassinelli
Interact Club Liaison MHS	 Stephen Chaplin
Literacy	 Jane Schroeder
Membership	 John Peters III
Public Relations	 Al Holman
Rotary Foundation	 Thomas C. Sawyer Sr.
RYLA	 Allan Villatoro
Social Media/Facebook	 Thomas C. Sawyer Sr.
Scholarships	 Steve Ellis
Social Events	 Tony Gallo
Speakers/Programs	 Jane Schroeder
Swim Program	 Mike Kaplan
Swim Program	 Thomas C. Sawyer Sr.
Youth Programs	 Paul Tamagni
Website Administer	 Mike DiCicco
Wine/Food Tasting Event	 Mel McKee

CLUB CHAIRS

Term 2016	 Steven Ellis 
Term 2016	 Tony Gallo
Term 2017	 Jenney Cataldo
Term 2017	 Paul Tamagni
Term 2018	 Al Holman
Term 2018	 Mel McKee

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

President	 Allan Villatoro
President Elect 	 Mike Kaplan
Secretary	 Stephen Chaplin
Executive Secretary	 Mike DiCicco
Treasurer	 Ralph Mastroianni 	
	 Tony Gallo
Sgt. At Arms	 Bernard Demeo
Immediate Past President	 Dennis LaPlante

OFFICERS

Why Not Join Rotary 
TODAY! Simply Contact 

Any Rotarian Pictured On
Page 11 or Email Membership 

Chairman John Peters III at
 iiijp@comcast.net 

Leadership 2015 - 2016

2015-2016
Milford High School Rotary Interact Officers

President: Zach Tamagni
Vice President: Alec Salamone

Secretary: Anthony Arcudi
Treasurer: Riley Burns
Interact Club Advisor:

Rotarian Stephen Chaplin

Team Rotary 2016 - 2017: We hope you enjoy a “Glimpse of Rotary” as you flip through this year's Tab. It 
is a reflection of Rotary In Action since we last published in October of 2015. And as we do most years, we 

flipped the switch in June and welcomed new leadership. This year’s annual meeting was held at the Trattoria 
Bar 89 Centrale in Downtown Milford. In keeping with past traditions, our second most senior member 

Russ Dennett, who joined Rotary in 1976, conducted the installation ceremony.
Front Row (l:r): Tony Gallo, Club Treasurer; Stephen Chaplin, President Elect 2017-2018; Michael Kaplan, 

President 2016-2017; Allan Villatoro, Immediate Past President. Back row: Dennis LaPlante, Club Secretary, 
and Tania Medina, Sgt.-At-Arms. Michael DiCicco, Executive Secretary, was unavailable when this photo 

was taken.
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Leonard M. DeLoia
Real Estate Broker-Maynard

Berkshire Hathaway Home Services
Joined Rotary 5/1/70

John Peters III
Commercial Real Estate

Lioce Properties
Joined Rotary 8/19/95

M. Russell Dennett
Owner

R&S Business Systems
Joined Rotary 11/10/76

Ralph P. Mastroianni
Owner/Retired

Mastroianni Architects
Joined Rotary 9/13/83

�omas C. Sawyer, Sr.
Director

Milford National Bank
Joined Rotary 7/1/86

Vera Cassinelli
President

Al Cass., Inc.
Joined Rotary 7/29/97

Michael DiCicco
SVP - Retail Banking

Milford Federal Savings & Loan
Joined Rotary 6/1/04

Alfred Holman
Publisher/President/CEO

Upton/Mendon & Milford Town Crier
Joined Rotary 11/17/08

Paul Surapine
Executive Director, Cla�in Hill

Music Performance Foundation
Joined Rotary 4/24/98

Steven Ellis
President

Bright Insurance
Joined Rotary 12/10/01

Joshua Lioce
Residential Real Estate

Owner/Lioce Properties, Inc.
Joined Rotary 10/28/03

Paul Tamagni
Financial Advisor

Tamagni Wealth Advisors
Joined Rotary 2/23/05

Mel McKee
SVP Commercial Loan O�cer

Charles River Bank
Joined Rotary 3/15/05

Dennis LaPlante
Principal

Partners by Design
Joined Rotary 10/19/10

Allan Villatoro
Assistant Vice President

Business Lending & Development O�ce
Home�eld Credit Union

Joined Rotary 5/17/11

Dave Irwin
Major

Milford Salvation Army
Joined Rotary 12/20/11

Michael Kaplan
Personal Injury Attorney

Law O�ces of Michael M. Kaplan
Joined Rotary 2/14/12

Stephen Chaplin
Attorney at Law

Doherty, Ciechanowski, Dugan & Cannon, P.C
Joined Rotary 3/25/14

David Condrey
General Manager

Milford Water Company
Joined Rotary 4/1/14

WHO’S WHO IN MILFORD ROTARY ✷ SERVING GREATER MILFORD SINCE 1937

Anthony J. Gallo III
President

Gallo Moving & Storage, LLC
Joined Rotary 9/11/07

Bernard Demeo
Arborist

Bartlett Tree Experts
Joined Rotary 3/05/15

DESIGNATIONS    PAUL HARRIS FELLOW     SUSTAINING MEMBER PAUL HARRIS FOUNDATION

Tania L. Medina
Branch Manager
UniBank-Milford

Joined Rotary 8/15/15

#

## #
#

Martin S. Richman
VP Philanthropy/Executive Director

Milford Regional Healthcare Foundation
Joined Rotary 9/30/08

Ann Gonyea
AVP Mendon Branch
Charles River Bank

Joined Rotary 1/1/13

Jane Schroeder

Milford Public Schools
Joined Rotary 11/17/99

Retired Dir. Community Relations

Harold S. Rhodes
Commisssioner

Milford Commission on Disability
Joined Rotary 9/1/15

Leanne Velky
Owner/CEO

Leanne Velky Events
Joined Rotary 6/23/16

# Laura O’Callaghan
President & CEO

Milford Area Chamber of Commerce 
Joined Rotary 9/27/16

#Donna P. Wolf 
Esquire

Law O�ces of Donna P. Wolf
Joined Rotary 9/13/16

#James Travis Romano
Executive Director

Blaire House Assisted Living
Joined Rotary 1/5/16

#
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I might be 
moving into a 
tree near you.

Call us to talk about Gypsy Moth infestations and the 
effects the caterpillars have on your trees and shrubs.   
We can help.

508.881.2622 bartlett.com

Growing Green: Thanks to the generosity 
of Rotarian Ben Demeo and his employer, 
Bartlett Tree Experts, the Milford Rotary 
Club was able to hand out over 800 young 

trees at this year's Celebrate Milford Day. 

Roving Rotary Lobsta (Aka Tom) puts a big squeeze 
on Rotarian David Condrey to buy one more ticket. A 
big thanks to all who supported this year's raffle and 
congratulations to Paula Cassinelli, the winner of a 

bushel of lobsters.

Did You Buy A Ticket ?

Maybe You Will Win Next Year !
Rotarians Ben Demeo, Dennis LaPlante and

David Condrey are “Ready To Serve” everyone
at Rotary’s booth during Celebrate Milford Day. 
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   In May, the Milford Rotary Club paid a 10-year anniversary visit to the Outdoor Classroom at Milford High School where Rotarians enjoyed sandwiches and snacks with 
members of the Milford High School Interact Club and other faculty members. Rotary funded the outdoor classroom back in 2006 with a $10,000 donation. The Outdoor 
Classroom was the Club’s Rotary Centennial Project.  Former MHS Art Department Chairman Roland St. Jean proposed the idea of an Outdoor Classroom, located in the MHS 
courtyard, to the Rotary Club.  He was assisted in building the area by Thomas Jump, another former MPS staff member and former Rotarian Henry Papuga.
   Rotarian/Architect Ralph Mastroianni was instrumental in the design and placement of the Rotary logo on the brick wall and was on hand for the 10-year anniversary. 
   Interact is a high school level Rotary Club and was started two years ago through the efforts of the Milford Club and direct mentoring by Rotarian Steve Chaplin. Interact 
conducts its own community project's and also assists the Rotary Club with projects such as Ringing Bells for the Salvation Army at Christmas Time. This year, Interact members 
also assisted with the booth at the Celebrate Milford Park event. 

   Interact is open to all Milford High School students. Interact 
offers a great opportunity to do community service and meet 
other students who truly care about making their community a 
better place for all who live here.  
   Interested students can contact Stephen Chaplin at schaplin@
schaplinlaw.com 

Rotary Celebrates Tenth Anniversary of Milford High School's Outdoor Classroom

Milford High School Interact Club Members: (l:r)  Stephen 
Chaplin, Rotarian/Interact Liaison; Blake Hill; Tony Mobilia;  
Zach Van Buskirk; Alec Salamone, Vice President; Riley Burns; 
Anthony Arcudi, Secretary;  Zach Tamagni, President; Luke 
Allegrezza, Treasurer; and Christian Kelley, MHS Faculty 
Advisor.
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Thanks For Coming To Our 10th Annual Wine/Micro Beer & Food Tasting.
"Because you support us - we can support others"

Plan Now To Attend Our next Gala Next Spring - "Bring A Friend"

You All Help Us Make A Difference
    Today seems like a good day to give a special shout-out to 
the team at Gateway Liquors, including Tony and John Khoury 
(owners Gateway Liquors) and Jorge Valez, who not only 
assembled an amazing group of wine and beer vendors for our 
Spring Gala, but also donated a lot of door prizes and silent 
auction items which added to our success and hopefully your 
enjoyment. A special thanks is also due to the owners and staff at 
the Crystal Room who did so much to make our event successful. 
And a big thank you to all the businesses that bought ads in 
our 10th Annual Wine/Micro Beers and Food Tasting Booklet 
designed by Al Holman and his wife Marilyn at the Town Crier.
   We also want to thank our food vendors who are an important 
part of this major Rotary Fundraiser, including The Alamo, 
Alicante Restaurant & Lounge, Oliva’s Market, Restaurant 45, 
Pandolfi’s Fine Chocolates Hens and Chicks Cookie Company, 
and The Cupcake Girl.
  Last but not least, we want to thank all who came to support our 
sponsors, our vendors, our raffle, and our auction. We hope you 
had a great time. 
  You all made a difference and your support will help us fund our 
annual High School Scholarships in June, the Red Cross Certified 
Swim Program in July at the Fino Field Pool, and a host of other 
projects throughout the year. 

A big shout-out and huge thank you to Rotary’s Gala Event Committee and our sponsor Gateway Liquors: (l:r) Club 
President Allan Villatoro, Ann Gonyea, Paul Tamagni, Tania Medina, Mel McKee (event chairman), Tony Khoury, 

Michael DiCicco, John Khoury and Gateway Liquors employee Jorge Valez.

Two great Rotarians/two crazy guys, Mel 
McKee (left) and Mike Kaplan, whoop it up at 
The Alamo Restaurant stop.

After enjoying a few chocolates from Pandolfi’s, Debbie 
Matos, Vicky Houston and Danielle Cerqueira were all 
pumped up and “sugar free".

Sara Robinson (left) and Christine Uverzian had a sweet stop for 
party goers at The Cup Cake Girl Booth.

Karen (left) and Kristi Stratton pick 
up their bubbly auction item.

Zach Corrente from Alicante 
serves up a tasting of Seaweed and 
Tuna Tartare.

Susan Dykhoff (left) and 
Christine Seaver owners of Hens 
and Chicks, served up platters of 
cookies.

LuAnn Breen and Celeste Neveau 
dished out meatballs and bread at 
the Oliva pit stop.

Matt Gonyea with his mom, Ann, after winning a neat 
auction item. Nice that he shared the flower lei with 
his mom and it wasn’t even Mother’s Day.

Happy winner- Ken Mitrano was all 
smiles when his name was called out as 
the high bidder on a cool LED TV.Milford National employees Shefali Desai, David 

Cournoyer, and Linda Visconti  encourage guests 
to bid high and often on the 4 Red Sox tickets that 
the Bank donated.

Rotarian Paul Tamagni 
and his wife Amy were all 
smiles when they became 
the winning bidder of a 
wooden antique- looking 
electric cooler donated by 
event sponsor Tony Khoury 
(center). It even has a 
station for charging your 
iPhone and laptops.
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Saluting Milford Rotary on  
79 Years of Service Above Self 
and 27 years of the Rotary Tab 

“One of the finest regional orchestras in the country, bar none!”  
Ron Della Chiesa, Boston radio personality and voice of the BSO 
The Claflin Hill Symphony Orchestra, The Claflin Hill Youth Symphonies,  

The Claflin Hill Alternatives’ Chamber Series and SO MUCH MORE! 

508-478-5924   www.claflinhill.org 

Quality Physicians,
Right Here in

Our Community.
Contact us for a free guide to

all our fine physicians, physician
assistants & nurse practitioners.

508-528-5392 or www.tricountymedical.org
Tri-County Medical Associates, Inc. is affiliated with Milford Regional Medical Center

508-473-1480

To learn more about the Milford Rotary Club visit milfordmarotary.org or follow us on Facebook:Milford MA Rotary Club.



16

It's An Old-Time' Proud Rotary Tradition-Ringing Bells At Christmas
Team Effort: (l:r) Rotarian/

Salvation Army Major David 
Irwin with Rotarians Michael 

DiCicco, Michael and Tony 
Gallo, Laura and John Peters III.

Stepping Up: Members of the MHS Interact Club were an 
important part of this year’s bell-ringing effort. (l:r) Blake 

Hill, Riley Burns,Alec Salamone, Luke Allegrezza, and 
Tony Mobilia

Ringing In The Holiday For Others: (l:r) David Condrey 
with Dennis and Heather LaPlante

YOU CAN HELP
The Army Help Others!

The Milford Salvation Army is in need of Bell 
Ringers again this year. Maybe your company 
or your group could cover a day or maybe you 

could enjoy “family time on the bells.”
To find out how you can help, call

Major David Irwin at 508-473-0786

Wolf Law Office, LLC
291 Main Street, Suite 7

Milford. MA. 01757

Donna P. Wolf Esquire
dpwolf@wolfrelaw.com

Tel. 508-473-9800
Fax 508-473-9801

Real estate law centering on sales and acquisitions, title,
land use, environmental, development, leasing, finance, 
joint ventures, restructuring and workouts.

 “Proud to be part of the local community”

 The Boston Ballet 
Emily 

Loscocco 
as

Sugar Plum

King Philip 
Regional 

High School
Wrentham

Tickets available at Deane Dance Studio, local banks, 
and at performances. $25 (center front), $20 (front 

sides), $15 (back section).

For more information call 508-473-3354.
www.greatermilfordballetcompany.com
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Kick Starting the Year (left):  
Membership Chairman John Peters III 
kick started the new year by welcoming 
James Travis Romano, (left) Executive 
Director of the Blaire House Assisted 
Living as the first new member in 2016.

Rotary Welcomes Four New Members

A Velky Event: While officers were busy 
passing the gavel from Allan Villatoro 
to Michael Kaplan at the Club’s annual 
meeting in June, Membership Chairman 
John Peters III welcomed Leanne Velky as 
a new member. Leanne has a family history 
with Rotary since other family members 
were Rotarians. Leanne  is the owner of 
Leanne Velky Events, Inc. in Hopedale.

Reaching out to Real Estate(left): In 
late August, President Michael Kaplan 
stepped forward to sponsor Attorney 
Donna Wolf as a new member. As a 
smiling John Peters III conducted 
the welcome ceremony. Donna is a 
Real Estate Law Attorney at Wolf Law 
Office, LLC in Milford.

Chamber CEO Joins Rotary(right): As 
fall arrived, Laura O’Callaghan, President 
and CEO of the Milford Area Chamber 
of Commerce took the Rotary pledge of 
“Service Above Self ". 

Auction Spectacular!
Saturday, November 19 - Milford Portuguese Club

The MACC’s 27th Annual 

FULL GOURMET BUFFET DINNER
SILENT AND LIVE AUCTION

GIFT CERTIFICATES • GETAWAYS • SPORTS TIX 
GREAT DEALS-JUST IN TIME FOR THE HOLIDAYS!

TICKETS ARE ONLY $25

We Are Proud to Support
the Milford Rotary Club

FOR MORE DETAILS GO TO
MILFORDCHAMBER.ORG-508 473 6700

Photos: left to right, 
top to bottom.

Steve Ellis is proud to present an 
Honorary Paul Harris Award to 
Frank Saba. 

Paul Surapine presents his wife Susan 
with her PH Award.

Paul and Josh Lioce share a joyful 
moment as Josh presents Paul with 
his Multi-PH pin. 

 Al Homan welcomes President Allan 
Villatoro to the Foundation. 

Rotarian Paul Tamagni presents Mike 
DiCicco with his Multi-PH pin.

 Ralph Mastrioanni presents his wife 
Mary Ann with her PH award while 
receiving his Multi-PH Pin. 

Rotarian/Salvation Army Major 
David Irwin presents Russell Dennett 
with his Multi-PH pin. 

President Allan surprised his wife 
Lauren with her PH award amidst a 
few tears of joy. 

Foundation Luncheon Always A Happy Event

Publishers Note: (Photo Credits: Foundation photos taken by Harrison Diehl 
and Nicole Cella, Juniors at Blackstone Valley Regional Vocational Technical 
High School in Upton, assisted by James Millette, Jr, an instructor in the schools 
Multimedia Communications program run by Adele Ellis.

Rotarians Recognized for
Supporting Foundation’s

Global Missions

For us, good is not good enough. We are always striving for new 
and better ways to serve our patients…through the latest in diagnostics, 
technologies and programs. 
 
Our new, state-of-the art emergency department and intensive care unit 
are here to ensure the very best care for our most vulnerable patients.
 
Rest assured, your care is and will 
always be our number one priority.
 

14 Prospect Street  •  Milford, MA  •  508-473-1190  •  milfordregional.org

Always here.
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Local, Interstate and International Moving

Milford, MA  - Braintree, MA
Member FDIC  
Member SIF

I want  
a bank that 
cares about 
us and our 
community!

problem
solved.

www.deanbank.com • (508) 528-0088
FRANKLIN   BELLINGHAM   BLACKSTONE   MENDON

Dean Bank is a mutual bank, 
which means we have no shareholders  
to report to.  That means more time to  
care about what matters... you, your family 
and the communities we serve.

Rotary Friendships Take Flight From Boston to London’s Heathrow And Back

Toasting Friendships: Rotarian Jane Schroeder lifts her 
glass at the District 7910 party to welcome her guests Meg 

and Ian Ryves. During their stay they took in the Water Fire 
experience in Providence as well as several quilt shops in 
central Mass, because Meg has quilting as a new hobby.

Getting Flagged: Honoring an old tradition, President Mike 
Kaplan exchanged club flags with his guests Jolande and Paul 
Bunyan during a Milford Rotary Club luncheon. Mike’s gala 

plans included trips to a Boston Bruins game with lunch in the 
North End, a trip to Mystic CT., and of course, Newport and 

the mansions.

We Came-We Saw-We Enjoyed: During their stay with 
Lynne and Steve Ellis, Sally and Hugh Shaw visited the Club 
and gave an informative and fun-filled report on their trip to 
America. Hugh shared that they were spoiled in Maine with 

Lobster, “Chowda”, blueberry pie with lots
of ice cream, beef jerky, the Fryeburg Fair, and other 

experiences.

As the leaves were turning color in the fall of 2015, Rotary District 7910 welcomed 20 Rotarian couples from three UK 
districts for a two-week visit.  Each British Rotarian couple stayed with four different Rotarians and their families during 
their fortnight stay in Central Massachusetts. The exchange provides a wonderful way to build lasting international 
friendships while experiencing cultural differences as well as the things we share in common.  Milford Rotarians hosting 
couples last fall included Steve and Lynne Ellis, Michael Kaplan, and Jane Schroeder.  As part of the exchange, host 
Rotarians will visit the UK when their time allows and will be hosted by the same club members who visited District 
7910 last fall. One of the cultural differences our guests notice is that all meal portions are much bigger here than those 
served in England. They also comment on how political campaigns are run in America.

Swim Team Leaders, Lifeguards, and Rotarians Gather at Fino Field Pool

Following another successful year of swim classes, Rotarians ordered lunch from Oliva’s and 
dined under the trees at the Fino Field Pool with our lifeguards and team leaders. It was great 
to share a fun-filled working lunch with those who are so critical to the success of our swim 

program. During the lunch, team leaders gave a review of this year’s program and offered ideas 
to improve the program for next year. Rotary would like to thank everyone involved with the 

program including pool managers Peter Filosa and Ron Santacroce. 

Rotary swim program directors 
Pauline Auger (left) and Serafina 

Bon Tempo did another great 
job of managing the two-week 

session that ran from July 11-July 
22. We could not have done it 

without their daily leadership and 
commitment.
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Partners by Design is your number one resource 
providing turnkey food service and retail solutions 
including Design, Manufacturing and Installation for the 
Education, Healthcare, Sports, Entertainment, Travel and 
Hospitality Industries.

TD Garden Level Seven 
East Portable Bar 

Proud to support the 
Milford Rotary Club!

Holy Cross
Kimball Dining Hall 

Design.  Build.  Install.

Contact Us:
t: 508.476.2140

dennis@partnersbydesignllc.com
www.partnersbydesignllc.com

9 Main Street Suite 2D
PO Box 473 Manchaug, MA 01526 

Fenway Park 
Yawkey Way 

To learn more about the Milford Rotary Club, visit milfordmarotary.org
 or follow us on Facebook:Milford MA Rotary Club.

Rotary is a Beehive of Activity: Ed Szymanski, President of the Norfolk 
County Beekeepers Association gave a very informative talk at Rotary 

in September about honey bees. Ed is a bee lover and spends a lot of 
time teaching others about the importance of BEES in general including 
bumble bees, queen bees, drones, and worker bees as well as some of the 
environmental challenges bees face. Ed operates 7 full hives and 4 half-

hives. One thing is very clear-Ed is a very dedicated worker BEE. Ed, who is 
from Franklin, was a guest of Rotarian Tony Gallo (left).

Rotary On The Road: Although Rotarians were very busy in March 
planning for the Annual Wine & Food Tasting Gala, they still found time 
for an April 4th tour of Waters Corporation. During the luncheon, Tom 

Wesley, Senior Director of Facilities, Environmental Health & Safety, and 
Real Estate, discussed “what’s going on at Waters.” After the presentation, 

Wesley took Rotarians on a guided tour of the Milford site to observe some 
of the operations in action. Rotarian Steve Chaplin set up the on-site visit. 

Photo (l:r): President Allan Villatoro, Tom Wesley, and Steve Chaplin.

All Fired Up: Fun day at 
Milford Town Park last October 

as Rotarians partnered with 
Alternatives Unlimited by taking 
over the grilling and food sales 

at the 3rd annual Day in the Park 
celebration. Rotarian Mike Kaplan 
spearheaded the event. It was a cold 

and windy day, but the event was 
wonderful and well-attended by the 

community.

Top Photo: (l:r) Rotarians 
Dennis LaPlante, Harold 

Rhodes,  Siobhan Bohnson, 
David Condrey, and Tony Gallo. 

Right Photo: Two Club 
Presidents Dennis LaPlante 

and Michael Kaplan “seem” to 
be working, but are more than 
likely talking about Rotary’s 
next big community event. 
Twenty-five percent of the 

funds raised are donated to the 
Special Education Department 

at Milford Public Schools.

Presidential Team 
Horsing Around? 
Not really, it’s just 

Al Holman and 
Dennis LaPlante 
Ringing the Bells 

at the Imperial Gas 
& Country Store in 

Mendon.
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800-526-AUTO

All this on Uxbridge Road (Rte. 16), Mendon, MA

2,200 CARS ON ONE 52 ACRE LOT!
PLUS SO MUCH MORE...

~ Home of ~

16 Uxbridge Rd., Mendon, MA

508‐634‐3000
6 AM ‐ 10 PM, 7 days per week

www.missmendondiner.com
BREAKFAST SERVED ALL DAY!

Miss Mendon Diner

“Your Friends in the Diamond Business.”Stardust
Jewelers 508‐478‐2312 • M‐W 10‐5, T 10‐7, F‐S 10‐5

F U L L  S E R V I C E  H A I R  S A L O N
508‐478‐0016 • TU 9‐7, W‐T 10‐8, F 10‐5, S 9‐5

Studio
16

IMPERIALCARS

IMPERIAL CITY

1/2 LB. Lobster RollEVERYDAY!!! $19.99 

• 50’s style All-American Diner •
SERVING HOMEMADE CLASSICS

Country 
Store&

• Lowest gas & diesel prices!
• Old‐town hardware store
• Convenience food outlet
508‐634‐6205
6 AM‐10 PM 7 days per week

A Cut-Above

Imperial forMen

508‐478‐1414 T‐Th 8‐6:30, F 8‐5:30, Sat 8‐3

• Men’s haircuts only $15
• Manicures & Pedicures
• Tanning
• Shoeshines
• Walk‐ins welcome

IMPERIALRENTAL
• Large selection of vehicles 

including full‐size pickups
• Friendly customer service
• Convenient extended hours 
• Unlimited Mileage!

508‐634‐3001 • M‐F 8‐6:30, Sat 8‐6

IMPERIAL Car Wash & Detail 

508‐478‐7697   M‐F 7‐7, weekends 7‐6 

• State‐of‐the‐art
car wash
• Full complement
of services
• Express hand 
detail center 

6 Nipmuc Drive, Mendon, MA 01756
508-422-1000

www.Grand-View.com   • info@grand-view.com

Grand View
Elegant Waterfront Location

Planning a Wedding?

Our 15‐acre waterfront estate is the perfect setting for your enchanted day. It
has the natural beauty typical of the Blackstone Valley, including alluring wa‐
terfront vistas. The natural beauty of our 15‐acre setting is further enhanced

by elegant gardens, distinctive stone work, beautiful statuary, as well as several water‐
falls and fountains. 

Our flexibility allows us to host weddings and receptions, waterfront cocktail parties, 
elegant indoor dining, and much more. 

Contact us today to start planning your storybook wedding reception at Grand View.  

Thank You For Supporting Milford Rotary. Because You Support Us-We Can Support Others!

Grand Tour: Shortly after the Youth Center 
celebrated its grand re-opening, Rotarians toured 
the beautiful facility as guests of Director Jennifer 
Ward and enjoyed the same summer lunch served 
to the Summer Meals For Kids that day. While 
there, the Club presented the Youth Center with a 
check for the Summer Camp program.


